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November 11, 2022        
 
LOCAL AREA MUNICIPALITIES 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Re:   Appointments to Niagara Transit Commission Board 

 
In accordance with Regional By-law 2022-38, being a By-law to Establish the Niagara 
Transit Commission as a Municipal Service Board, it is requested your Council 
recommend a nominee(s) for appointment by Regional Council to the Niagara Transit 
Commission Board for the 2022-2026 term of Council.  
 
In keeping with the Governance Strategy developed through the triple-majority process, 
please consider the following: 
 

• Nominees must be an elected official, either a local or Regional Councillor; and 
• Each municipally should forward the appropriate number of nominees in 
 accordance with the 15 member board composition outlined in Report PW 55-
 2021 as follows: 

 (3) St. Catharines 
 (2) Niagara Falls 
 (1) All Other Municipalities 

In selecting nominees, local area Councils may wish to consider candidates with 
particular expertise or background in areas such as business, finance, strategic 
planning, or transit operations. Meetings are typically being held once a month on a 
Tuesday afternoon. 
 
All Commission Board Members will undergo mandatory orientation following 
appointment and prior to commencing their duties. The Orientation will include topics 
such as the role of Board and its relationship to the Region, diversity and equity, 
fiduciary duty, Code of Conduct, open meetings and other legislative requirements. 
 
If you require additional information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
CLK-C 2022-144 


